Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 105 Tuesday, February 25, 2014

2014-2015 Course Selection: The Education Planning Guide is now available on the high school website under Quick Links. It is
filled with information about course requirements, prerequisites, and descriptions of courses. Please be sure to use the EPG as
your guide in selecting your classes for next year. The course selection window is open in the Sapphire portal. You will have until
11:59 PM on March 10th to make and revise your courses selections. Please take time to review the Education Planning Guide,
talk with your teachers as well as your parents regarding your course selection options. Administration

College Visits: Students can sign up for the visits on their Naviance account under the COLLEGES tab. If you will be missing a
class period, please print out the confirmation page and show your teacher before you attend. E. Ziegler
2/26 Savannah College of Art and Design - 1:00pm - College/Career Center

After school today, February 25th, there will be a “Women in STEM Careers” presentation in the College and Career Center. A
number of female career professionals from a variety of STEM careers will be available to answer questions and speak about
their experience in the field. Please sign up on Naviance or see Mrs. Ziegler in the College/Career Center. E. Ziegler

Military recruiters will be situated at a table outside the cafeteria throughout all lunches on the following dates:
Army - Tuesday, February 25th

The library will be closed to students during period 4 today, 2/25 and tomorrow, 2/26. T. Harach

Blood Drive: Student Council is sponsoring the annual blood drive to take place on Wednesday March 5 from 8am-1pm.
Students 16 and over are eligible to donate blood. Beginning on Tuesday February 25, members of Student Council will be
available at all lunches to help you sign up to give blood. Everyone who attempts to donate will receive a free gift. Space is
limited, so sign up early in the week. Once all spaces are filled, no more blood donations will be accepted. Sign ups will end on,
or before, Friday February 28" Student Council

Mini-THON registration packets are now available! Stop outside of Room 112, 207, or the Mini-THON wall to pick up a packet.
Please read the packet in its entirety. If you have any questions, direct them to Mr. Sneeringer or Mr. Aiello. All registration
information and donations are due to Mr. Sneeringer or Mr. Aiello by Thursday, February 27. Mini-THON

Members of Project Manhood and Women and Leadership will meet Friday, February 28th after 6th period in the Main
Entrance Lobby. Buses leave at 1:00. Don't be late. T. Coleman

Hi-Chews, the chewy candy everyone loves is back at the Bluetique in 6 flavors! Come buy yours, we’re featuring the flavors
Cherry, Strawberry, Mango, Peach, Grape, and Green Apple! See you at the Bluetique!

ACTS FOR FOLLIES...THIS IS IT!!!  Sign up now to perform in follies! Pick up an audition sheet outside room 162 and sign up for a
time slot. Audition days are February 26 and 28 from 2:45 to 5:30 pm in Convocation Hall. ONE MORE DAY!!! FOLLIES has
added Wednesday, March 5 for ACTS AUDITIONS!! Let's make this the BEST FOLLIES EVER!!! SIGN UP NOW! E. Rickert

Social media, drugs, terrorism, bullying ... senseless acts consume the world we are living in. What ever happened to just being
kind! Student Awareness is hosting 28 Acts of Kindness every day during the month of February. The definition of kindness is
the quality of being warmhearted, considerate, and humane. Please spread the love this month by following the calendar you
will pass everyday by the cafeteria ramp. Help make our school a safer and kinder place to be! Student Awareness

2/25 Steer clear of drama today

2/26 Say something positive to someone

2/27 Offer to do an extra chore at home

2/28 Place a “SHOUT OUT” for someone in Guidance

Attention all students: Yearbook is looking for your SNOW DAY pictures! Please send us pictures of your exciting snow day
activities-- shoveling, sledding, snow boarding, and more! Please include all student names in your email. Send them to the
following address: davelejo@mtwp.net . We need them in the next two weeks! Yearbook

Attention any 9th grader who wishes to participate in the Jr. High track and field program this year, you will need to attend a
brief meeting at the middle school. Meeting will be held February 27 in the middle school cafeteria from 2:50 until 3:30. Please
make sure you have transportation home after the meeting. R. Vincent

SOFTBALL: There will be a brief, but important meeting for anyone planning on playing softball this spring on Wednesday,
February 26 at 2:40 in room 031.

Boys Volleyball Open Gym will be held tonight, February 25, 2014 and Thursday, February 27, 2014 in the Arena from 7-9 PM.



